
PE Kit Reminder 
Our PE day is Monday. Children should come to school for 
PE lessons and events in a plain white t-shirt, navy blue 
shorts and suitable footwear, eg trainers. 
Please ensure your child also has warm clothing to wear over 
PE kits for outdoor PE, such as jogging bottoms and a warm 
top (preferably no hood). No logos, please. 
 
  

 

Class 4 News

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to School! We hope you had a wonderful 
Easter and are looking forward to the new term ahead. 
 
We had a fantastic Autumn term and would again like 
to thank you for all your support with the homework.  It 
is really helping support your child. There were many 
highlights of last term including learning all about rivers, 
studying our local river, the Tees, and finding out about 
Hartlepool’s founding father, Ralph Ward Jackson 
 
As you are aware, reading is a vital part of your child’s 
education. We would appreciate if you could make a 
note of when your child reads at home in their home 
reader and continue to support your child with their 
homework.  Don’t forget to log on to the Bug Club to 
access the amazing e-books. 
 
Please ensure you child has the appropriate footwear 
and warm clothing for outdoor PE in school at all times. 
 
Don’t forget to check the links below for a list of useful 
websites related to our topics and to support your 
children with English and Maths at home. 
 
Many thanks,  
           Class 4 Team 
 

Uniform 
We love all the children to wear school uniform. It gives the 
children a sense of pride and belonging to the school and it 
looks wonderful. 
 Dark blue sweatshirt, jumper  
    or cardigan. 
 Dark blue skirt/pinafore 
 Blue, grey or back trousers 
 White or blue polo shirt 
 Blue gingham dress 
 Sensible footwear (no trainers) 

Please ensure 
that all your 

child’s personal 
clothing and 
property is 

clearly named. 
 
 

Homework 
 

Homework projects will be sent out on the first week of term 
and are due in on Tuesday, 21st May. Research tasks can 
be returned on Seesaw or handed in. Please send in your 
creative tasks so we can display them in school. 
We advise that your child looks at homework as early as 
possible during this time, so they can bring it back to school 
for help if necessary before the deadline. 
 
 Spellings will be sent weekly on Seesaw.  
 
Reading 
Reading at home is extremely important! We would love to 
see your child’s ‘Home Reading Diaries’ completed at least 
three times a week please, including at least one session 
of Bug Club. Your child can take a free choice book home 
from school, or they can read an appropriate book from 
home instead if they wish. 
 
 
If you have any difficulties accessing Bug Club or Seesaw, 
please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Richardson. 
  

Jewellery shouldn’t 
be worn for health 
and safety reasons. 
Please help us to 
enforce this. 

Websites to help support your 
child at home... 
 

Reading and Grammar 
www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 
 

Maths 
http://www.topmarks.co.uk 
(search for Daily 10 and use levels 4, 5 

and 6) 
http://nrich.maths.org/students 
 
 
Topic: 

BBC Mountain: Life at the Extreme website 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b093xhxm 
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